
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council  
 
From:  Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  June 17, 2024 
 
Re:  Agreement for Cybersecurity Software 
 

The State of Indiana, through the Department of Homeland Security, is offering state-of-
the-art cybersecurity software to schools and units of local government for free. This will protect 
the Town’s computers from viruses, malware, and similar threats. The program also offers 24/7 
remote monitoring and response should a device be compromised.  

 
Staff expressed interest in the program, and the Indiana Office of Technology created the 

electronic documents with the Interim Town Manager as the signatory.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Recommendation: 
 

By motion and voice vote, authorize the Interim Town Manager to sign the documents 
necessary to participate in the CrowdStrike Falcon Complete cybersecurity program through the 
State and Local Cybersecurity Grant Program Grant Committee.   


